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absent, but at least his Assistant who was looking after the 

Observatory should have acknowledged my reminders and let me know 

the reason for the delay. It was because of this that I felt 

there was not much use in writing further to the Observatory. I 

have just now received a letter fraa Professor Kelly stating that 

he did not receive my letter of the 23rd of June, and when he 

received my letter of July 3rd, he found it necessary to wait 

until he returned to the City. I am glad however, that the matter 

has now been satisfactorily settled, and I trust that in future 

these unnecessary delays will not occur.

Yours very truly

Patter son) 
Director.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G. K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.


